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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $137, 021 

Income to date: $113, 100 

Needed: $23, 921 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Songs of Praise Sunday – Music Committee 

Song Leader: Harley Dyck & Band 

Date: May 8th, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

 

Community Announcements 

MCI Events 
-MCI’s 8th Annual Golf Classic is set for June 11, 
2022. Cost is $150 per player, with meal, cart, 
welcome package & prizes included, plus a $50 
donation receipt! Register today by contacting 
info@mcublues.net or calling the school at 204-
327-5891.  

- MCI’s Saengerfest will be held May 29th, 2022 in 
Buhler Hall. Please join us for a morning worship 
service, refreshments, and an afternoon concert 
featuring MCI’s choirs. We look forward to singing 
and worshiping together again. 

-MCC Plum Coulee Warehouse is looking for 
volunteers! Want to support the work of MCC in a 
hands-on way? We need people with various 
skillsets for tasks involved in creating comforters 
(sewing, pinning, sandwiching) and preparing for 
shipping (bailing, packaging). Contact Gord 
Letkeman for more information, 204-829-3005 or 
gordletkeman@mccmb.ca. 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
May 15  - Keith Friesen 

May 22 -  Jake Friesen 

May 29 -  Keith Friesen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Yahweh, blessed be your glorious name, and may it 
be exalted above all blessing and praise. Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-Thank you to the Music Committee for 

planning our Songs of Praise worship service.  

It is good to sing praises to our God and to 

give expression to our faith through the 

avenue of song. 

-Please check your mailbox for your donation 

summary for Jan.-Apr. 2022 

 

-SAVE THE DATE:  DVBS will take place the 

week of July 18-22, 2022 from 6:30-8:30pm, 

and there will be a Kick-Off community 

supper at 5:30pm on July 18th. 

-The BMC education committee would like to 

encourage all youth and young adults to 

consider serving at a summer Bible camp.  

We believe that this experience will 

strengthen your faith and have a lasting 

impact on your journey with the Lord, and we 

are very happy to offer some financial 

assistance for your weeks of camp service. If 

you have questions, please contact any 

member of the education committee. Thank 

you for considering giving your time to this 

important ministry.     

-If you are newer to BMC, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please take a moment to 

fill out a connect card (in the back of the 

pews) with your name and contact info, and 

place in the offering, so we can reach out to 

you. 

 

 

Sunday, May 8th, 2022 
 
 

 

Songs of Praise 
 

The Different Ways In Which We Worship 

Youth Calendar 
May 11 – Rosetown Photo Scavenger Hunt 

May 18 – Bible Study 

May 25 – Winkler Community Youth Worship Night 

Leaving BMC at 7pm, back at 9:30pm. 

 

Salem Home BBQ 
The Salem Foundation together with the Salem 

Home Ladies Auxiliary invites you to an in-

person Summer BBQ Celebration on 

Wednesday, May 25th 2022.  Supper will be 

from 5:30pm – 7:30pm under the tent on the 

south parking lot at Salem Home (165- 15th 

Street, Winkler). Along with the “Mc-Menno” 

Burger Meal you will be able to enjoy the 

musical entertainment of the Quonset Brothers. 

The BBQ is by donation with proceeds going 

towards the ongoing Cottonwood renovations 

underway for Salem Home Residents!  (Bring 

your lawn chairs.) 

 
 

Verse for the Week 
“Blessed be your glorious name, and may it be exalted 

above all blessing and praise. You alone are Yahweh. You 

made the heavens, even the highest heavens, and all their 

starry host, the earth and all that is on it, the seas and all 

that is in them. You give life to everything, and the 

multitudes of heaven worship you.” - Nehemiah 9:5-6 

 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who helped us with 

sandbagging last Sunday, we really appreciated 

your willingness to help out at a moment's notice. 

We are so blessed to have such a wonderful 

church family! 

Jason and Alyssa Fehr 

 


